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We are Hiring Postdoctoral Scientists!
Attend our Virtual Information Session

Date: Thursday, November 5
Time: 7 to 8 p.m.
Location: Online

Join us for a virtual information session to learn about our research and postdoctoral career opportunities 
available at the Abigail Wexner Research Institute at Nationwide Children’s Hospital. Hear from Dr. 
Dennis Durbin, Chief Scientific Officer, about the important and exciting work that is taking place and our 
continued growth and expansion. 

Please register in advance by by clicking here.
The access link will be sent to registered participants.

Rendering of Abigail Wexner Research Institute – Research Building IV.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc2esGH4Vl78s-lXmb_zEuP4wOlSfc73vYohgLw7FemXerV7Q/viewform

